
NOTIFICATION  

ATTENTION: ALL PHYSICIANS/ALLIED HEALTH USERS 

On Monday, December 5th, 2022, the implementation of iView occurred in acute care. This will 

change the way Nursing staff document their assessment. 

These updates will affect: 

• Acute Care Adult Inpatient Units 

• Pediatric Inpatient Units 

• PACU 

• Emergency 

 

What will remain the same after this iView implementation: 

• All information entered via iView and PowerForms can be reviewed via the “Assessments” 

tab. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Vitals will continue to post to the “Results Review” tab. 

•  Allied Health documentation will remain on PowerForms 

 There may be some exceptions for Respiratory Therapy (check at your site)  

•  Nursing Progress notes and some forms will be found under the Documentation tab 

• ICU (QEH) and Same Day Surgery (QEH) and Mental Health- (QEH and HH)                  

documentation remains unchanged.  

   

What will change after this iView implementation? 

• Any information entered through iView will not be found in Form Browser or Documentation 

tabs. 

 

Reminders: 

• Post Go-live: iView content can be reviewed from I & O/iView tab OR on the Assessments 

tab.  
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